
 
January 27, 2021 

 

Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 

Office of Administration, Bureau of Budget and Finance 

ATTN: Division of Grants 

Edward Martin Hall, Bldg. 0-47, Fort Indiantown Gap 

Annville, Pennsylvania 17003-5002 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

I write today regarding Wellness for Veterans and its application for funding from the 

Pennsylvania Veterans’ Trust Fund. This funding will be used by the organization to advertise the 

seminars it will host for veterans in Allegheny and Westmoreland Counties.  

 

As veterans return home from their tours of duty, they face a new set of challenges. Physical 

disabilities, post-traumatic stress disorder, and readjustment to civilian life can seem 

insurmountable. Even though they have access to benefits aimed at mitigating these difficulties, 

too many veterans are unable to navigate the system.  

 

Wellness for Veterans’ mission is to provide clarity, education, and understanding to returning 

veterans to ensure they receive all benefits owed to them because of their service to our nation. 

The organization will educate veterans on their benefits by providing hour-long seminars twice a 

month. Funding from the Veterans’ Trust Fund will allow Wellness for Veterans to raise awareness 

about this valuable service.  

 

Wellness for Veterans will help prevent the veterans in my district from ever going without the 

life-changing benefits that they are owed, ensuring that our heroes are provided the best 

opportunities for success. I request that Wellness for Veterans’ application for funding from the 

Pennsylvania Veterans’ Trust Fund receive your full and fair consideration.  

 

        Very respectfully,  

 

 

 

 

         Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 


